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2439A Variance Request

From Alarid, James <james.alarid@lacnm.us>
Date Tue 4/22/2025 3:47 PM
To Lujan, Desirae J. <desiraej.lujan@lacnm.us>; Valdez, Danyelle <danyelle.valdez@lacnm.us>

Desirae and Danyelle,

We have performed a detailed inspection of the sewer alignment and the shed.  We found the sewer line
is only below the shed in one corner.  The conflict is minor and we will be able to maintain the sewer with
the shed in place.  We recommend approval of the variance with no conditions.

Sincerely,

James Alarid
Department of Public Utilities
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